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Dear Secretary of State

It is crucial that any decision about the proposed road scheme takes the implications for the
climate crisis seriously. The most recent IPCC report makes clear that this emergency is
rapidly becoming more serious, and therefore a reduction, rather than an increase, in
carbon emissions should be the primary criterion in any road building decisions taken.
Your government has repeatedly committed itself to a reduction of these emissions. Will
you, therefore, please ensure that this is the determining factor in your decision.

Many thanks

Yours sincerely 

Margery Toller 




